
TEAM NEUTRINO

FLL Scrimmage
On December 1st, Team Neutrino members were able to return 
to the Ames Middle School for the FLL Scrimmage to volunteer. 
This was a great opportunity for the team to stay involved with 
local Lego League teams, including ones mentored by Neutrino 
members. We had a great time showcasing last seasons robot 
and presenting at the scrimmage, as well as judging, timing, 
and announcing at the matches!

Team Neutrino Work Day
On November 10th and 11th, Team Neutrino members got 
together to prepare for the build season. Thanks to our 
hardworking students and mentors, important tasks such 
as disassembling past robots to setting up the new tool 
cart were completed in just two sessions! Swerve driver 
tryouts were also held during this time, and the team was 
able to choose two main drivers for the upcoming season. 

Mock Kick-off
In place of the usual team meeting on the 14th, Team 
Neutrino organized a mock-kickoff in order to prepare for the 
upcoming season. Here, students were able to demonstrate 
and practice skills accumulated from past years and summer 
projects, as well as strategize and get a chance to work 
together. New members were also able to get a feel for what 
kickoff is like with the Melody Melee CAD challenge.

Holiday Party
On the 16th, team members met at the Stewards’ house for 
the annual Team Neutrino Holiday Party! Team members 
were able to relax and interact in one final bonding event 
before build season and kickoff. Neutrinos also participated 
in a white elephant gift exchange. Thanks to the Stewards 
for hosting this event once again!
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